
Friday 8th March 2024 

DEAN FIELD NEWS 

Dear parents/carers,  
 
This week we have had some very exciting events happen in school.  
 
SEND Panathlon 
 
Ten children from KS1 and KS2 took part in the SEND Panathlon competition on    
Tuesday. The children took part in a variety of activities such as boccia blast, basketball 
and kurling. All the children had a fantastic time, represented Dean Field fantastically 
and showed outstanding team work. The best part was that we achieved 3rd place out of 
all of the schools that took part All of us at Dean Field are extremely proud of them and 
their achievements! Well done!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
World Book Day 
 
On Thursday we celebrated World Book Day; our children and staff did a great job at 
dressing up as their favourite book characters! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Training  

Some of our parents have completed the Sleep Tight course in conjunction with North 
Halifax Partnership. The course took place over 3 afternoons in school. Well done and 
thank you to all that attended. 



SAFEGUARDING 

 

WHAT ARE THE RISKS OF BEING ONLINE? 
 

There are lots of fun and interesting things you can do on the internet. And it can be a 

great way to stay in touch with friends. But itôs important to understand how to stay 

safe online. 

 

Sometimes people will try to trick you into clicking dangerous links or sharing things 

about yourself. Or something youôve shared might be used to bully or frighten you. 

 

 
TIPS TO STAY SAFE ONLINE 
 

There are lots of things you can do to keep yourself safe online. 

 

Think before you post 

Donôt upload or share anything you wouldnôt want your parents, carers, teachers 

or future employers seeing. Once you post something, you lose control of it,     

especially if someone else screenshots or shares it. 

Donôt share personal details 

Keep things like your address, phone number, full name, school and date of birth 

private. 

Watch out for phishing and scams 

Phishing is when someone tries to trick you into giving them information, like your 

password. Never click links from emails or messages that ask you to log in or 

share your details.  

Think about who youôre talking to 

There are lots of ways that people try to trick you into trusting them online. Even if 

you like and trust someone youôve met online, never share personal information 

with them. 

Keep your device secure 

Make sure that youôre keeping your information and device secure. 

Never give out your password 

You should never give out your password or log-in information. Make sure you 

pick strong, easy to remember passwords. 

Cover your webcam 

Some viruses will let someone access your webcam 

without you knowing, so make sure you cover your 

webcam whenever youôre not using it. 

 
 

https://www.childline.org.uk/info-advice/bullying-abuse-safety/online-mobile-safety/online-grooming/
https://www.childline.org.uk/info-advice/bullying-abuse-safety/online-mobile-safety/online-grooming/
https://www.childline.org.uk/info-advice/bullying-abuse-safety/types-bullying/bullying-cyberbullying/
https://www.childline.org.uk/info-advice/bullying-abuse-safety/online-mobile-safety/staying-safe-online/#3
https://www.childline.org.uk/info-advice/bullying-abuse-safety/online-mobile-safety/staying-safe-online/#3


ONLINE SAFETY 

Smartest Class of the Week 
 
 

This week Nursery Antarctica Class are smartest  
class of the week! 



Dean Field Values 
 

This half term our focus value will be caring! 
 
Here are the focus values for the rest of the academic year: 
 
 
Spring 2 ï Caring 
 
Summer 1- Friendship 
 
Summer 2 - Kindness 
 
 
We are really looking forward to recognising the amazing achievements of the       

wonderful children here at Dean Field School!  

We will be introducing our new STOP approach to bullying this coming week. Keep an 
eye on Seesaw for more information.  

 

This half termôs focus value isé 



Year 2 Manor Heath Trip 
 

This week, Year 2 went to Manor Heath Park to help with our writing about Percy the 
park keeper in our English lessons. We looked around to see what Percy might do if he 
worked here and thought about all the things this park has to offer. We even saw   
Manor Heath Parkôs real park keeper and he let us take a picture with his vehicle on 
both trips! It was a lovely trip, and the children really impressed all the adults by      
contributing knowledge from lots of different subjects as we walked around. Well done! 



Stay and Read  

 
Thank you to all the parents and carers that joined us for the stay and read sessions 
this week! It was lovely to see pupils across school sharing their love of reading with 
you all! Because they were a huge success, we are looking forward to giving you the 

opportunity to do this 
more often!  

Easter Raffle 
 

Our exciting Easter Egg Raffle is back! We have already been kindly donated some 
excellent Easter eggs by lots of different companies and people.  
 
If you would like to enter the raffle and be in with a chance of winning some               
extravagant Easter prizes please return your letter along with your payment to school.  
 
Raffle tickets will be sent home, please keep them safe. No ticket no prize.  
 
The raffle will close on Wednesday 20th March. 
 
Good luck!  


